Dorothy Menasco

FILED 11/29/2018
DOCUMENT NO. 07288-2018
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hi Marissa,

Dorothy Menasco

Thursday, November 29, 2018 9:50 AM
Marissa Friedrich

RE: Docket No. 20180219-SU Title

Per your request below, the docket title has been updated to remove the word “temporary.”

Dorothy

From: Marissa Friedrich

Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2018 9:42 AM

To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: Docket No. 20180219-SU Title

Hi Dorothy,

Please remove the word “temporary” from the docket title- so the docket title would read: Request for approval of
amendment to tariff to charge a standby charge to customers significantly impacted by Hurricane Michael in Gulf
County, by ESAD Enterprises, Inc. d/b/a Beaches Sewer System.

Thanks!
Marissa Friedrich

Public Utility Analyst 11
Division of Economics

Florida Public Service Commission

P: (850) 413-6473
F: (850) 413-6474
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